

Ф.И. _____ Школа № _____

№ кабинета _____

Английский язык

2020-2021 уч. год

TOTAL: _____ /74 для поступающих в 5 класс ГБОУ Школы № 67

Variant 1

1. Grammar and Vocabulary

1a. Complete these sentences using Present Simple, Future Simple, Present Continuous or Past Simple. Заполни пропуски в предложениях, используя Present Simple, Future Simple, Present Continuous или Past Simple .

1. He _____ (take) the bus to school every morning.
2. The children _____ (not play) in the garden now.
3. It _____ (not snow) every day.
4. My friend _____ (study) in the library today.
5. I promise I _____ (help) you.
6. I _____ (not go) to school tomorrow. I'm ill.
7. My brother _____ (play) football last Sunday.

Mark _____ /7

1b. Circle the correct verb. Обведи правильный глагол.

1. Mum *buy/bought* me new shoes yesterday.
2. The weather *is/was* sunny last week.
3. We didn't *ride/rode* our bikes on Sunday. They were broken.
4. Did you *walk/walked* to school this morning or did you *take/took* the bus?

Mark _____ /5

1c. Complete the sentences using *some, any, no, something, anything, nothing, somebody, nobody, anybody* or *a/an*.

Заполни каждый пропуск, используя *some, any, no, something, anything, nothing, somebody, nobody, anybody* или *a/an*.

1. There isn't _____ juice in my glass.
2. They've got _____ money, so they can't go to the sea.
3. We've got _____ bread and apples, so we won't die of hunger.
4. Can I have _____ sandwich, please?
5. There is _____ at the door but I don't know him.
6. The classroom is empty. There is _____ there.
7. Would you like _____ to eat?
8. Are there _____ children in the garden?
9. Can _____ help me? I've lost my way.

Mark _____ /9

1d. Circle the correct word. Обведи правильное слово.

1. How *much/many* English stories have you read?
2. There aren't *much/many* German books in the school library.
3. How *much/many* butter is there?
4. Are there *much/many* pandas at the Moscow zoo?
5. My kid brother hasn't got *much/many* money.
6. Are there *many/much* kids in your class?

Mark ____/6

1e. Make sentences. Составь предложения. Каждое правильное предложение – один

балл. 1. she/ talking/ is/ phone/ the / on/ now.

2. happy / party/ at/ you/ were/ friend's/ your?

3. door/ anybody/ at/ there/ is/ the?

4. riding/ not/ Pete/ is/ now/ bike/ his.

5. friend/ like/ your/ oranges/ does?

Mark
____/5

1f. Complete the sentences with the correct preposition.

Заполни пропуски в предложениях правильным предлогом.

1. My aunt lives _____ Germany.
2. I'm looking _____ my green book. Have you seen it?
3. Look _____ the beautiful giraffes!
4. What did you have _____ breakfast? – A glass of milk and a sandwich.
5. We have the longest holiday _____ the summer.
6. Is John _____ home?

Mark ____/6

1g. Read the sentences and choose the correct word and write it on the line.

Прочитай предложения и выбери подходящее по смыслу слово из списка. а

laptop, a machine, a square, a farmer, a bat, a pop star, maps, sauce

1. This person lives in the countryside, and he has animals and plants in his fields. - _____
2. This small animal flies and you can find it in caves. - _____
3. Some people use these to learn how to go from one place to another. - _____
4. Some people put this on their food before they eat it. - _____
5. This person is famous and sings songs that a lot of people like. - _____
6. This kind of computer is easy to carry around with you. - _____

Mark ____/6

2. Phonetics

Put these words into columns according to the sound. There are some extra words which you may not need to use. Распредели слова по колонкам согласно гласному звуку. Некоторые слова, возможно, не будут использованы. Количество слов в колонках может быть разным, колонкой считается 2 и более слов. Одна полная правильная колонка – один балл.

thanks, dupe, car, lunch, fare, cute, flat, bus, trap, lake, music, take, stamp, bunch, mute, lucky, flake, Kate, fur

Mark ____/4

3.Communication

Read the dialogues and choose the best answer. Mary is talking to her friend Jack. Прочтите диалоги и выберите подходящий ответ. Мэри беседует со своим другом Джеком.

Example Mary: Hello, Jack. What are you doing?

Jack: A I'm going to the shop.

B I go to the library

C I don't want to go.

Questions

Mary: Why are you going to the shop? **Mary:** I must come and help you.

Jack: A I like eggs.

C I want to buy some eggs.

Jack: A Yes, I like it. B No, I can't.

B There are some eggs.

C Yes, I'd like that.

Mary: Do you like eggs? **Mary:** When can I come?

Jack: A Yes, I do. B No, it isn't.

Jack: A You came last week. B You can come this afternoon. C You can't come with me.

C Yes, I like it.

Mary: What are the eggs for? **Mary:** OK. See you then.

Jack: A I'd like a cake. B To make a cake.

C That's all right.

C No, I can make a cake.

Jack: A Thanks. Bye.

Mark ____/6

B Yes, I do.

4.Reading

Read the text and answer the questions. You must write full sentences.

Прочитай текст и ответь на вопросы. Необходимо писать полные предложения. A holiday at the seaside

My name is Boris. I'll tell you about a wonderful holiday that I had last summer at the seaside. My parents

took me to the Black Sea in July. It was a lovely place. We stayed in a small but nice hotel not far from the beach. The Sea is called Black, but it was very-very blue. The weather was very hot, and it was a pleasure to swim. I am not a very good swimmer, so my father taught me. We spent two or three hours on the beach, then we had lunch and in the afternoon we went up to the mountains. The views were beautiful, and we took a lot of pictures.

One day we rented a boat and went to a small island. We caught some fish and cooked it over a fire. I don't like fish much, but that one was very tasty. We also had some sandwiches and water. It was the happiest day.

In the evening we walked in the park or played board games in our room. Dad told us a lot of horror stories, but I was not afraid. Mum read some good poems to us. I don't know why, but they made me very sad.

1. Where did Boris go last summer?

2. Did the family stay in a hotel or did they rent an apartment?

3. What was the weather like?

4. Can the boy swim well?

5. What did the boy do on the happiest day?

6. Did Boris enjoy the fish that they ate on the island?

7. Who told him horror stories?

8. Are you a good swimmer?

9. Do you like horror stories?

10. Would you like to go to the sea in summer or in autumn?

Mark ____/(2*10)

20